Circular No (13) for 2018
On Eid al -Fitr holiday, 1439 Hijri

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources
(FAHR) would like to send you kind regards, wishing you all
the success in your endeavors.

On the occasion of the upcoming happy and bIessed E|d al-
Fitr, and as per the directives of the UAE Cablnetﬂt has

been decided that Eid al-Fitr hollday\fm the\mlnlstﬂes
and federal entities this year V\QH\\NEIIJ;@ from\ Thuﬁsﬁay,

29" Ramadan 1439 Hijri, p@‘rrggp@ndmg to\\mﬁe 14,
2018, to 3™ Shawwar\i439\Hllr\gm > 8

\\\ \\\

On this ocqasmn{\\we WQuRi I{ke ‘Eo @xténd our heartfelt

congr\atUTaQtj,Qﬁs tQ\\the P4<e3|deﬁ‘f HIS Highness Sheikh
Khallfa\b1n Zayeq A I\kahyhn His Highness Sheikh
Mohamrﬁeq Hin Rashld Al Maktoum, Vice-President and
Prime Mihister of the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, His
Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan,
Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi and Deputy Supreme
Commander of the UAE Armed Forces, and Their
Highnesses the Supreme Council Members and Rulers
of the Emirates, on the occasion.

We also offer congratulations to the people of the UAE
and Arab and Islamic nations around the world.






